
Friday 27th October 2023 

Notices     

We currently have vacancies for       

Parent Governors. If you are              

interested, please ask the office for 

more information. 

As a reminder, from the                        

7th  November, school dinner prices 

will be increasing to £2.83. 

Dates  

Attendance  

A reminder that school absence needs 

reporting through the school office. 

Class percentages: 

Y1M : 88%          Y1C: 83% 

Y2: 85%       Y3: 87% 

Y4: 91%       Y5: 92% 

Y6: 91% 

Year One have been reading,’ What the 

Ladybird Heard.’ They found out about 

how Lanky Len and Hefty Hugh tried to 

steal the fine prize cow with their    

cunning plan. They  described the    

ladybird with adjectives and put them 

into sentences. Look at the lovely     

ladybirds 

that were 

made. They 

even 

thought 

about     

doubles 

when    

drawing the 

spots! 

Year 5 and Year 6 are coming to the end 

of their World War II learning. This week 

they have designed, made and           

evaluated War Time Fruity Buns. They 

were very yummy. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

At the end of Year 4 , children sit the 

Multiplication Tables Check.  The        

children practise their  multiplication 

facts every day. Lots of games are 

played so they are learning,                  

remembering and having fun! 

. 

30.10.23—

03.11.23 

Half term  

6.11.23 INSET Day  

7.11.23 Back to school for pupils 

8.11.23 PTFA—Bingo (5.30pm) 

7.12.23 Choir performing at St 

Marys (4pm) 

14.12.23 Choir performing at 

Deans Court (4pm) 

15.12.23 PTFA—Christmas Fair  

(4.30pm) 

20.12.23 KS1 Nativity (2.30pm) 

22.12.23 KS2 Christmas Celebra-

tion (1.30pm) 

22.12.23 Last day of term 

Message from the Head   
I have loved my first term at here Doxey. Your children are delightful and we 

have made lots of positive changes. We will continue to work on the            

improvements suggested by the Ofsted report from last year but already we 

have seen huge improvements in behaviour and teaching and learning.  

Restorative Conversation 

If a child receives a consequence for not 

following the school rules,  it is  followed 

by a restorative conversation. 

These questions are used to help the 

child recognise what they did wrong and 

how they can act differently next time.  

What happened? 

How did you feel? 

How do feel now?  
Who else has been affected? 

What do we need to do now to make it 
right? 

How can we avoid it happening again? 
 
Having these conversations, ensures   
children learn from their mistakes. 


